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 Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC/OFWC  

Newsletter – September 2017  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C O - P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E  

 

elcome back to the new Club year. We hope your Summer was enjoyable. 

 

Thank you for coming to the President’s Picnic in August.  It was very well attended and 

the food was excellent as always! 

 

Penny S, President, Hillcrest Women’s Club, contacted us that they are having a special 

program at their meeting on Monday, September 25th.   Dena Balk, Program Coordinator 

of the Bellefaire Homeless & Missing Youth Program, will be the speaker and will 

elaborate on their program.  The meeting will be held at the Lyndhurst Community 

Center, 1341 Parkview Road, Lyndhurst at 7 PM.  Linda Crish, GFWC President-Elect will 

be attending this meeting as well.  GFWC is supporting the Bellefaire program this Club 

year.  They are asking for donations of socks, toothpaste, shampoo, soap and 

washcloths.  Please contact Penny, if you are planning on attending.  

 

We are still collecting school supplies for the Cleveland Council of Jewish Women’s 

Project. Please bring them to the September meeting. 

Martii L and Mary Ann P 

 

 September Program 
 Our September program is MADNESS IN BAVARIA.  Bette Zak will provide a 

PowerPoint story. 

Georgene C and Joan B 

 

W 

General Meeting:  Monday, September 18, 2016; 7:00 PM 

Mayfield Village Community Room 

         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Board Meeting: 6:00 PM  

Greeting Hostess: Martii L – Arrive at 5:30 PM 

Serving Hostesses: Loretta D (Chair), Jane C, Peg DeB, 

Margie R 
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Committees 

Newsletter 

Anyone who wants the Club newsletter mailed to their home, the cost is $10 and 

must be paid by the September 18th meeting. 

Marcia P 

Social Committee  

New Member Meeting/Social 

We are having a New Member Meeting/Social for members who have joined in the 

past two years. It will be held on Tuesday, September 26th at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Betty Jo M and Cathy W will talk briefly and will answer any questions about Women's 

Club. There will be light refreshments/snacks and time to socialize. The event will 

be held at Sally Y's home: PLEASE RSVP if attending. 

Sally Y  

 

Treasurer:   

Dues are Due!  

 

Don't forget to bring your check for $40 (we don't accept cash) made out to Mayfield 

Women's Club, Inc. GFWC/OFWC and give it to me at the September meeting. You 

then will receive the 2017-2018 updates for your yearbook.      

Barb S 

 

Ways and Means Committee: 

Fundraisers: 

Scrambler Marie’s: 

Tuesday, September 26th.  Please join us for breakfast, brunch, or lunch (all menu 

items are available, all day—6:30 AM-3:00 PM) at Scrambler Marie’s, 1394 SOM 

Center Road, Mayfield Heights.  Please bring the attached flyer along to earn 10% of 

all purchases for the Club.  The more, the merrier!  Thanks for your participation.   

 

If you would like to join an MWC group at 11 a.m., it would be helpful to notify Marie 

E by Friday, September so that adequate seating and service can be arranged. 

Otherwise, you can use the attached fundraising flyer during the open hours on that 

day. 

Marie E  
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Our Town and All Around Books: 

Our Town and All Around books should be available by our September 

meeting.  Anyone who can display 8 1/2 x 11 flyers advertising our sale in their 

workplace can request them from me, but please let me know in advance.  The cost 

of books to the public is $28.00. This fundraiser is very worthwhile to our 

organization.  Also, note that we will no longer sell Entertainment Books.  Make 

checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

Marie E  

  

Nut Sale --- Terri Lynn, Inc. 

We will again be selling TERRI LYNN NUTS this year to raise money to support our 

causes.  It would be so wonderful if we could have 100% member participation. I will 

have the flyers and the order forms at the SEPTEMBER meeting.  

 ORDERS & MONEY WILL BE DUE at the October meeting. 

 Nuts will be delivered at the November meeting, so you will have them for the 

Holidays. 

 Make checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

 

Please begin to compile your list for Holiday gifts, hostess gifts or just some nuts, 

candies or munchies for yourself.  Thanks ahead for your participation. 

Stasia McC  

 
 

 

 Homemade Soup To Go!! 

 We are excited to announce our new Ways & Means fundraiser.  Fall is coming and 

the days will be getting colder.  What better way to warm up than eating a delicious 

bowl of hot soup! YUM! We are looking for about 10 members to volunteer to make 

a pot of their favorite soup that we will sell at our November meeting.  We will 

provide quart containers.  More information will be shared and members can sign 

up at the September meeting to make soup.  Thank you for supporting our new 

endeavor! 

Patti F 

 

Welfare/ Philanthropy Committee: 

 Bring in any 2018 unwanted calendars. We are collecting them through 

December 11th –the holiday dinner. 

 Bring in new and used greeting cards to recycle into new cards – This is our 

October Project! 
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 The “Give and Take” Book Table will be held in September, November, January 

and May.  Donate any book you want—novels, mysteries, romance, 

cookbooks, educational, children’s books, sports books, etc.  

 The Treasure Table is no longer one of our projects. 

 COLLECTION:   

o Bags of Love – Items needed are brushes, combs, devotional readings, 

lotions, washcloths, toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioners, 

soaps, white socks. 

Marty N and Chris B  

 

 

 

          Recognition of Club Service 

Cathy W – 50 Years – Joined 1967 

Nan M – 25 Years – Joined 1992 

Barb W – 25 Years – Joined 1992 

Sheila W – 15 Years – Joined 2002 

Patt G – 10 Years – Joined 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

9/13  Loretta D        9/26  Chris B 
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TRAFFIC ALERT! 

If you are in the neighborhood of SOM Center and Mayfield..... 
They have resumed construction on SOM, south of Ridgebury, all the way to Mayfield Rd. 
They scraped the entire road...manholes raised; and will continue work until the new road is down. 
It is a challenge to get to Eastgate....enter off of Mayfield Rd. & go the back way if you can. 
When the road is complete, they will lay one more layer from Stonecreek to Mayfield Rd. Finishing 
in October sometime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Next Meeting – 10/16 

 Mayfield Village Community Room 

 Greeting Hostess:  Sue B – Arrive at 5:30 PM 
 Serving Hostesses:  Chris B (Chair), Carolyn A, Betty Jo M, Sheila W 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia P    
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